New Hope Baptist Mission

Bilis, Burgos, La Union
Philippines 2510

Dear Pastor and Church;

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. We wish you prosperous happy new year to you. We
are very grateful to your continuous prayers and support to our ministry here at the Philippines. As the year
start folding again, we would like to share that the work of God still prevail here. Our ministry were slowly
improving, Soul winning, tracts distribution, bible study, children ministry, music ministry, and worship ser-
vice become more feasible. We baptized 2 new believers and saved more than 50 souls at this 4" quarter of
the year. Sharing the gospel to the people will be the greatest gift we can share to them. We have also an
opportunity to teach high school level and senior citizen in every villages in our town, many of them got
saved. As the day go bye my responsibilities slowly grow bigger therefore | need your prayers and support to
make the Lord’s ministry go on. Thank you very much for all your sacrifice and prayers, May the Lord richly
bless you and your ministry, knowing that our labor is not in vain in the Lord.

Your partner in the Lord’s vine yard;

Bro. Eliasar Adalan & Family
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